
Dear Parents,

We are excited to announce the return of our fiction lending library. Everyone
in KS2 will have the opportunity to borrow from a special selection of books to
read at home.

Here at Whitehill we believe strongly in the importance of reading for pleasure,
which has a powerful impact on children’s knowledge, skills and development.
Please encourage your child to take part.

Books can be changed on a weekly basis and we will keep a record of all
borrowed books. We ask that our books are looked after with care and
returned safely to the library so other children can enjoy them.

If you would like your child to take part, please fill out the attached form and
return to school by Friday 18th March.

Lower KS2 library will start on Monday 21st March and continue on a weekly
basis.

Upper KS2 library will start on Friday 25th March and continue on a weekly
basis.

We look forward to seeing your child/children at library on their specified day
and hope they enjoy reading the selection of books from Brinsworth Whitehill
library.

Happy reading!

T Kane


